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The SUP Working Group did not meet during the season. 

 

This was partially due to the British Canoeing SUP Whitewater initiative starting and not being aware 
of its end, and partially due to the workload and persona circumstances of the Chair of this group. 

 

There were a number of SUP events run during the year, showing a low level of interest in this class 
of boat.  But that that those involved enjoyed the experience. 

 

It is proposed that the trail system is continued for the next season, with a review and proposals 
brought to the next ACM. 

 

 
Colin Woodgate 

 


